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THE ATHLETIC JOURNAL

6858 GLENWDOD AVENUE
CHICAGQO, ILL.

December 6th, 1939,

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Athletic Department
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Dr., Allen:

Thank you for once again helping to make our Journal
a success,

We are sending you three ccopies of the December
issue in which your article appears, If you wish additional copies,
please let us know,

Yours very truly,
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